
Clio Area Band & Music Boosters 

Meeting Date|Time   11/20/19 | 6:00pm  

Attendance 

Director/Executive Board present:  William Mufarreh, Tony Condron, Carrie Ammons, Kim Baker, Heather 

Linseman, Gary Hammond, Gary Holland, Joanie Holland  

Others present:  Lisa and Jeff Drayton 

Absent: Rachel Flanagin, Rosie Hammond,  

Treasurer Report 

Gary Hammond presented the last of the checks from the band trailer sponsorship.   

Reading of the Minutes  

Gary Hammond motioned, and Kim Baker seconded.  Motion passed.   

Director Report 

William Mufarreh discussed that the focus has shifted from MMB to winter concert, pep band, and jazz band. 

Agenda Items 

1. Fundraisers 

• Whip crack fundraiser – raffle tickets will be sold at the winter concert.  The concert is December 19th at 

7:00 p.m. Kim Baker and Gary Holland will sell the tickets.   The fundraiser paperwork has already 

been completed.   

• Dinner Fundraiser – Jazz band and solo ensemble performances and silent auction – would like it to be 

before February 8th (solo and ensemble day).  Monday, January 27th is the tentative date.  Proposed 

meal spaghetti, sauce, salad, bread sticks, punch.  $10/person or $20/family.  The funds will be 

earmarked toward new uniforms. 

• Cookie Dough  - there are still 12 orders that need to be picked up…hopefully that will be done tonight.   

• Mattress fundraiser – we have received the check from the fundraiser; however, we have not received 

the student referrals or the student pillows yet.  Mr. Mufarreh will follow up with Austin.   

2.  MMB Recap 2019 Season – The season went very well.  Comments included:  loading and unloading 

seemed to go very well, they were done very efficiently.  The fieldhouse was a great experience for the kids.  

Perhaps we should consider not having the MMB kids participate in the fundraiser during the MMB season.  

Perhaps using original music that is more recognizable – clean and clear – explain.   

3.  MMB Pictures (December 6th 3:00 – 5:00 p.m.) – Photographer will be coming in for group pictures.  

Sectional and individual pictures.  We are paying a lump sum and will get all digital prints.  Looking at the 

option of having the pictures after school on the day of the candle walk night since the kids are already 

planning to be here.   
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4.  Band banquet – week May 18th – 21st.  Crystal Gardens -   

5.  Red Wings – not going to work on this year.  Heather will look into getting more information for next year.   

Next Meeting 

December 16, 2019 | 6:00pm, CHS Band Room  

 


